
2020/21 has been a year like no other; all of us had to learn to adapt to 
life during a global pandemic. The disruption, and the restrictions under 
which we operated, presented new challenges, forcing us - like every 
other organisation - to find new ways of working.   
  
During the year, we welcomed new Trustees to the Board; we've also 
seen significant changes in our senior management team.  We are still 
coming to terms with the untimely passing of our friend and colleague, 
Davy Cooper.   
  
Despite the challenges, we are pleased to report a slightly improved 
financial position.  As always, we are hugely grateful to our funders and 
we also extend our warmest thanks to our staff, Trustees, volunteers, 
customers and the community; all of their support is invaluable. 
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